
Mayor Ivan Allen 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

August 5, 1963 

Please let us commend you on the 
courageous stand taken by you on 
your recent trip to Washington. 

We are fully behind you in the 
opinions you have expressed in 
this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr. and Mrs. P. P. Mitchell 
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